
Sent: Wednesday, 15 March 2006 10:49 

From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

To:  

NR/615/LJ - Annual Asset Portfolio (.PPN file) communication 

Dear Colleague, 

Following the communication provided during the last SPA Management operational forum, I can 
confirm that the GT Annual Asset Portfolio (.PPN file) has been planned for production 31st March 
2006. 

The data will then be delivered via the IX by 30th April 2006. A release schedule, detailing delivery 
dates will be made available in advance of issue. 

Please note, last year xoserve aligned the production of this portfolio with National Grid Metering 
however as previously advised there is no plan, or industry requirement to repeat this 
synchronized approach. 

I trust that this clarifies the position, however should you wish to discuss further please contact 
your Customer team. 

Kind regards, 

 

Lee Jackson 

Customer Officer 

Service Delivery 

xoserve 

0121 713 5636 

Lee.Jackson@xoserve.com 


